January 19th 1925

Dr Amos T Harrington 179 Allyn Street Hartford Conn

Dear Dr Harrington:

Thanks for your interesting letter of January 8th. I have had some correspondence with Clarence True Wilson and he has promised to send me the manuscript of the story he is preparing.

I will send for a copy of Capper's Weekly of December 6th containing the story about Charley Ross. There was a story in the Ladies Home Journal several months ago, which you have undoubtedly seen. I expect to look it up. Have you read it?

With best wishes.

Very truly yours

FLB/L

Black